Spanish Groups Liaison
Report to Area Fall Assembly, November 7, 2020

There are currently 8 Spanish-speaking meetings in our Area, which is comprised of the state of Connecticut. During the past few months, the Norwalk group, which had been meeting twice a week, has gone to meeting once a week.
	All groups continued to meet during pandemic, through Zoom, freeconferencecall.com, or other virtual platforms.  The Meriden and Wallingford groups have begun to meet again in person, taking appropriate COVID precautions.
	The Stamford group celebrated an anniversary on Zoom in June. In October the Norwalk group held a small anniversary at a restaurant, observing COVID precautions. 
	I’m grateful to Kathe and the Area Public Outreach Committee for their interest in supporting outreach to the Hispanic community.
	With planning having started for a spring convention, there’s a service opportunity for a Spanish Co-Chair on the Convention planning committee. Please spread the word. We also recruiting a team of interpreters.
	I’m grateful for this rewarding opportunity to serve as Spanish Groups  Liaison.  My personal recovery is both challenged and enhanced. I still have a lot to learn. Thank you for your love and support.
Love in service,
Sue D.
